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18th January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Parent/Carer Questionnaire 
 

I hope that this letter finds you well. 
 

Your views and feedback are always very important to us because we are determined to ‘get things right’ for 

you and your child. 
 

The past two years have been challenging for everybody which has, inevitably, had an impact on some of 

the opportunities which we are able to offer and do.  Due to safety precautions, there have been limited 

occasions when parents/carers have been into school for events.  This saddens us although we know that 

we are doing the right thing in prioritising safety. 
 

It is within this context that we are asking if you would kindly complete a questionnaire about our school.  

Every response will be important to us as we determine plans going forwards.  Thank you very much, in 

advance, for your time in supporting us in this way. 
 

Today your child is bringing home a paper copy of the questionnaire along with an envelope.  In addition, 

we are sending an electronic copy of the questionnaire by email.   
 

We invite you to complete the questionnaire either by hand on the paper version or by typing into the 

electronic version.  The questionnaire is anonymous so you can put the completed questionnaire into the 

envelope, sealed, and send it into school with your child.  The envelopes will not be opened by the class 

team so anonymity will remain! 
 

If, however, you complete the questionnaire electronically and do not wish to print it, you can send it back 

to karencollins@cedarschool.co.uk although we will then be able to identify the sender! 
 

Sorry to sound so ‘cloak and dagger’!  We look forward to receiving the completed questionnaires. 
 

Please can I ask that completed questionnaires are returned to school by Monday 31st January.  Very many 

thanks! 
 

With best wishes from the whole Cedar team, 

 

 
 

Neil Revell - Headteacher 
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